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Upcoming Surveying on Route 207 
 

(Kahnawake – 11, Enníska/February 2015) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community of upcoming surveying works for the 
potential rehabilitation of Route 207. The work for this project is scheduled to start on 
Monday February 16, 2015 and last approximately 6 days, depending on weather 
conditions.  
 

Surveying work will take place between the Mercier Bridge overpass and Highway 30 
(see map below). The surveying company, WPS Canada, will have vehicles clearly 
marked with their logo. 
 

 
 

Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. Please contact the 
Technical Services Office at (450) 635-1016 if further information is required.  
 
 

SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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